
 

 

 

Meopham School Open Events 

 

 

Open Evening: 5th October 2023 

Open Morning Tours: 9th October 2023 - 19th October 2023 

 

 

Strictly for Current Year 6 pupils for Admissions in September 2024 

We are very proud of Meopham School and our open mornings and evenings. In previous years 

 these events have been extremely popular and well attended.  

We are excited to announce that this year’s open evening will take place on Thursday 5th October. 

 This event is strictly for Current Year 6 pupils. Families will have an opportunity to meet staff, visit 

departments and tour the school facilities. General admission to the school on this evening does     

not require booking. 

We are also opening the school for open morning tours from 9th October to the 19th October.  

 Parents are able to book a 30 minute tour on our website, or by searching for us on the eventbrite 

 website. During the tour, parents will be able to see how our school works on a typical day and  

   ask any questions they may have. 

We look forward to meeting prospective parents. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Miss Hannah Biscombe 

Assistant Headteacher 


